
 STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 10, 2022 
  8:30 Worship Attendance = 124              9:30 Sunday School Attendance = 85 
10:30 Worship Attendance = 126                  Maundy Thursday Service =  
Total Worship Attendance = 250       
 
Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   

Loose $2,394.00 
Sunday School $119.00 
Envelopes $2,985.00 
Total General Fund  $5,498.00 

      Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = $6,241.85 
 
CCDR Offerings (Mortgage) 

Card Ministry $39.00 
CCDR $485.00 
Total CCDR $524.00 

      Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = $1,088.15 
NOTES:  Current Mortgage Debt = $620,959.84 
 Monthly Mortgage = $4,715.28 
Other Designated Giving 

Betty Hockensmith Memorial $100.00 
Missions $200.00 
Easter $100.00 
APB Project $350.00 
Total Other Designated Giving $750.00 

Total Weekly Offering:  
$5,498.00 + $524.00 + $750.00 = $6,772.00 

NOTES:  
    (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.   
    (2) Online Giving for March was:  
GF - $3,910.00 + CCDR - $295.00 + APB - $60.00  
 + Memorial (Betty Hockensmith) $105.00 = $4,370.00 
  

Reminders and Upcoming Events:  
4/18: Happy Helpers meeting at 1:00 p.m. 
4/18:   Youth Camp worship team-sanctuary, 6-9 pm 
4/20: Choir Dinner in APB at 6:00 p.m. 
4/20: Wednesday Night Connection Groups at 7:00 p.m. 
4/22: Youth All Nighter 7 p.m. – 7 a.m. 
4/23 Men’s Prayer at 8:00 am; Youth Camp worship team at 10:30 a.m.  
4/25: ERC held at Doubling Gap Camp 
4/26: GIGGLES Ladies Lunch at Middlesex Diner at noon 
 

    Karate School meets Monday at 5:30 p.m. & Thursday at 6:00 p.m.  
    Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. 
    Girl Scouts meet every Monday at 5:30 p.m.  
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Easter Worship Celebration 
 

Praise and Worship (9:00 a.m.)      Worship led by: 
Elaine Good, Kathryn Griffith, Sarah Long, Shannon Kane & Stephanie Wall 
 

“Living Hope” 
“Raise a Hallelujah” 
“Who You Say I Am” 
 

“Easter Hallelujah”           Stephanie and Hayleigh Wall 
“Easter Medley”      Barb Finkenbinder and Pastor Ron Dull 

 
Easter Worship Celebration (9:30 a.m.) 

“Christ Arose”             Hymn #357 
“Glorious Day”         Worship Team 
“Resurrection Power”      
“Cornerstone” 
 

Worship in the Giving of Tithes and Offerings 
 

Child Dedication Service 
 

Special Music 
“Before The Throne of God Above”       Shannon Kane 

 

An Easter Message 

     Series:  Cross Roads 
     Message:  The Cross Road of Life           Pastor Wayne Good 
     Text:  John 14:1-7 
 

A Song of Worship and Celebration                                                        

“Our God”          Worship Team 
 

 
Welcome everyone, to our special 
Easter worship service today.  We pray 
you have a blessed Easter!  Thank you 
for celebrating our risen SAVIOR with us!   

We celebrate the following child dedications this morning!  
Congratulations to all the parents and families of these little ones! 

 
Flynn Paxton Reese 

Karrington Elizabeth Garza 
Lillian Lea Rae Tennant 

 
 
The Easter/Spring photo booth is available at the Connection 
Center.  This is a great way to make memories or have a family photo 
taken!  Gather your connection friends together and take a group photo, 
get your prayer partner and snap a shot, or why not pull one of the 
pastors into it and do a silly face?  It's there for you to enjoy and to 
capture some great moments.  Remember to share it on the church 
Facebook page at Newville TCP First Church of God and Instagram 
hashtag #newvilletcp. 
 
Send a "Thinking of You" greeting card.  A few individuals who 
could use some encouragement this week are:   
 
      Helen Fisher  (114 Touchstone Dr, Carlisle, PA 17015)   
      Dean Forney  (75 Creekview Rd, Newville, PA 17241) 
      Ed Hall    (1626 Centerville Rd, Newville, PA  17241) 

 
Thank you to my church family for the cards, food, visits 
and calls during Charles’ illness and death.  Your prayers 
helped a lot during that time.  Thank you for the lovely 

prayer blanket.         Linda Martin & Family 
 
CONNECTION YOUTH ALL-NIGHTER:  We have a need for one or 
two individuals who can help with the All-Nighter on April 22-23, 
between 12:00 (midnight) and 2-3 a.m.  Please contact Pastor Shawn 
at 856-689-7736 if you will volunteer your time with our Youth!   
 
Everyone is invited to the special worship service and ceremony at the 
Conference sessions at DGC on Monday, April 25th at 6:30 p.m., as 
Pastor Kathryn and Pastor Shawn receive their official license! 
 
GIGGLES Ladies Luncheon will be held at Middlesex Diner, Harrisburg 
Pike, Carlisle at noon on Tuesday, April 26th.  There is a sign up sheet 
near the mailroom! 
 



Young Adult Gathering will be at Skyzone on Sunday, May 1st at 
3:00 p.m.  Contact Wayne or Stacie Nickel if you haven’t RSVP’d yet! 
 
 

PRAYER ROOM 
    We are asking everyone in our church family to take 
a step up in their prayer life.  We are looking for 
individuals or couples who will pray on Sunday 
mornings during one of our services (either 8:30, 9:30, or 10:30).  The 
goal would be for you to pray for the services of that day for the Holy 
Spirit to be moving during our Sunday services.  Ideally, we would like 
you to pray during the whole service, but you can make it a shorter time 
as well.  There is a prayer sheet with some scripture and a prayer guide 
to help guide you in your prayer time.  A signup sheet is located outside 
the prayer room for you to sign up for a particular Sunday.  If you have 
any questions, contact Pastor Wayne or Elaine.  Thank you for your 
commitment to prayer!   

 
A new Christian school, Logos School, is opening in the 
local area at the Carlisle Evangelical Free Church in Carlisle 
and is now enrolling for the 2022-2023 school year.  
Information is posted on the bulletin board and in the 

mailroom.  An event the school is sponsoring in the Newville area is:  
May 21st –Chicken BBQ fundraiser from 11 a.m. – 1 p.m. at Green 
Spring Brethren in Christ, 720 Greenspring Rd. Newville, PA 17241.    
Cost:  ($10)  ½ chicken, baked potato, applesauce, roll, water. 
For information/details about the school, contact Denise Eschenmann at 
phone: 717-574-0059; email:  info@logosschoolpa.com; or check out 
their website at  https://logosschoolpa.com. 
 

Items for Sale: 
We are doing some Spring Cleaning at the church and there are many 
items we no longer have a need for.  These items are being placed in 
the All Purpose Building.  Some items are free, and for others we are 
asking for a donation of any amount.  There will be envelopes on the 
items where a donation is requested.  Your donation can go in the 
envelope and place it in the bucket marked "Donations".   Keep 
watching as new items may be added to the tables over the next few 
weeks.   If any questions, contact the church secretaries.     
 
 
 

Nursery Volunteer Schedule 
Combined Easter Service at 9:30 a.m. 

 

April 17th:   Kristy Warren: Cathy Johnson        (9:30 service) 
 
April 24th:  Elijah Reall; Stephanie McCullough        (8:30 service) 
April 24th:  Sara Witter; Brent Witter       (10:30 service) 
 

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – April 17th:  
 

9:30 Easter Sunday – combined service  
Check In:  Daniel & Julianna Bender 
Teacher:  Katie Kane, Shannon Kane, Shay Kane & Clayton Maiden 
 

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – April 24th:  
 

8:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Mark & Sarah Long 
Junior Church:  Linda Webber & Kennedy Sherriff 
9:30 Sunday School 
Check In:  Jeanne Young 
Teacher:  Angie Anderson 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In:  Pastors Andrew & Kathryn Griffith 
Junior Church:  Stacie Nickel 
Elementary:  Katie Kane & Barb Hoover 
 
Teachers and Volunteers are needed to teach pre-school and 
elementary age children during all services on Sunday morning.  Lessons 
and materials are provided.  Questions or to volunteer – contact Katie 
Kane.  Cell 717-448-9218. 

 
Monumental VBS will be June 19-23 starting at 6:30 p.m. 
each night.  Teachers and volunteers are needed!  Prayerfully 
consider where God is calling you to help! 
 

The annual CEF Day camp held at our church is being planned for August 
8-12th.  Watch your bulletin in the next few months for information or 
contact Joel at CEF, 717-243-1955, or cefcarlisle@juno.com. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  The K-2nd grade camps at YoliJwa have “switched” 
dates!  The Mother/Daughter weekend will be held August 7-8 and the 
Father/Son weekend will be August 13-14.  (A correction from the 
published booklet!) 
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